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Tuesday 15th October 2024 

Fundraising Creations Christmas Project 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Re: Fundraising Creations Christmas Project 

 

We are excited to announce that our school is participating in the Fundraising Creations Christmas 

Project. This initiative allows you to purchase unique Christmas gifts featuring your child's artwork while 

also raising funds for our school. 

 

Key Dates: 

- Monday, 14th October: Children will complete their designs in school 

- Tuesday, 15th October: Designs will be sent home for your review 

- Friday, 18th October: Deadline for returning order forms 

 

Project Details: 

1. Your child will create a special Christmas-themed design at school. 

2. The design will be printed on various items such as cards, mugs, tea towels, and more. 

3. You will have the opportunity to purchase these personalised items as Christmas gifts. 

 

Next Steps: 

1. Look out for your child's design coming home on Tuesday, 15th October. 

2. Review the order form and choose which items you'd like to purchase. 

3. Return the completed order form with payment to the school office by Friday, 18th October. 

 

Please note that participation is entirely voluntary. However, this is a wonderful opportunity to obtain 

unique Christmas gifts while supporting our school's fundraising efforts. 

 

If you have any questions about the project, please don't hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

G Bailey 

Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher   
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